
Get in the ACT of bowling to
help animals
A night of bowling will help Animal Coalition of Tahoe.

At Tahoe Bowl on March 20 from 6-8pm a portion
of the proceeds will benefit ACT’s spay-neuter
program  and  the  El  Dorado  County  Animal
Shelter.  There  will  also  be  a  raffle.

The Animal Coalition of Tahoe has been working hard since the
Mutt Strut in October to raise funds.

More than 1,600 spay-neuter vouchers have been distributed in
the past nine years.

At Tahoe Bowl a portion of the beer and pizza sales also go to
ACT.

For  more  information,  call  (530)  307.3638  or  email
info@tahoeanimals.org.
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